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SHARING 
Sharing this week and next week will be Children’s Choice.

NO SCHOOL
There will not be school for students on Friday of this week, November 1st.  Students will also have the day off on Monday, November 4th.  Both of those days, along with this Wednesday evening, will be used for parent teacher conferences.  I hope you enjoy the four-day weekend with your family.

SPELLING
	Due to the short week, students will not have spelling words.

SWIMMING
	We will be swimming this week.  Please be sure your child has swimwear and a towel here by Wednesday afternoon.  

SCIENCE
	We are beginning a unit on electricity.  We’ll talk frequently about the difference between electricity from batteries and electricity from wall outlets.  Please have this safety discussion with your child at home also.  
This week students will learn how to set up a simple circuit and how to draw circuit diagrams.
MATH
	Kindergarteners will begin working with teen numbers this week.
	First graders will focus on strategies for subtraction.
	Students doing third grade math will continue to work on multiplication and division facts this week.
	Our fourth grader will begin a chapter on two-digit by two-digit multiplication.
	The fifth graders will be completing their long division work.
	Abbie will be finish up with decimals.

SOCIAL STUDIES
	The younger students continue to work through their chapter on basic economics.  
	The older students have started a very brief unit on the history of the United States.

YOUR CONFERENCE TIME
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks for returning those forms so quickly. Below you’ll find the day and time that you are scheduled for your conference in our classroom.  Conferences generally last about 30 minutes per child.  
If the time below no longer works, please give me a call so we can re-schedule.
Child:
Date:
Time:  
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